
invites the Third-Year students to 




A

Shared
Experience

Of
The Joy of Giving



There is more joy in giving than in receiving

Let us give of our time and talents and tell our stories for 
generations to come…

Deadline: November 30, 2021



Submissions are to be made on
aicuf.lc@gmail.com






LORETO COLLEGE, KOLKATA



mailto:aicuf.lc@gmail.com


A Shared Experience of the Joy of Giving

God loves a cheerful Giver… Mary Ward

Despite the challenges of being confined indoors with our few–and-far-between visits outside 
our homes, we realise that there are so many who are less-privileged than we are and need

 our assistance. The vacuum of lack of interaction and associating with each other has
 not dampened our perception and awareness of those in need.

As Third-Year Loreto College students, we are invited to be a part of ‘A Shared Experience 
of the Joy of Giving’ in which we are encouraged to involve ourselves in giving of our time 
and talents, both intangibles, with anyone in need – the elderly, the lonely, the abandoned,

 the bereaved, widows, orphans, children with special needs and to write about our
 experience, choosing a title for the article; a photograph of the interaction could be attached.

We need not necessarily leave our home for the activity. The internet and phone could help. 
As students of the Third-Year class we can share what we have learnt, ie. our gleanings, 

express our gratitude to those with whom we interact for the ‘reach-out’ that
 we have had and inscribe the experience in a report to be submitted online.

Guidelines:
·Submissions in the form of a short write-up

·Submissions to be in English
·Word limit 800-1000 words

·Font style – Times New Roman, Font size – 12
·Entries to be sent in PDF format
·Only one article per student sent

 from their personal Email ID to that mentioned below
·Name of the student and the Department 

in which studying to be mentioned
·Last date of submission is November 30, 2021 by 12 noon

This activity is mandatory for all Third-Year students as a Social Service Project.

The submissions (article and photograph) will be 
acknowledged with a Social Service Certificate.

The submissions are to be mailed to aicuf.lc@gmail.com

For any queries, please contact:
Angel Singh (AICUF President) – 9064142503

Shania Pereira (AICUF Vice-President) – 8334033253
Sushmita Gomes (AICUF State Representative) - 9830963432
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